Foreign Language
Department

To achieve “a love for language” and a meaningful
and practical usage of a foreign language for students
are the goals of the Foreign Language Department. This
year, the department added semester courses to the
senior program in an effort to allow students to study a
language for a semester, rather than the usual full year
course. These new courses, such as a Current Events
course, were chosen to attract interest from seniors.
Tapes, filmstrips, games, and magazines were made
available to language students who wished to increase
their knowledge and understanding of the French, Span-
ish, German, and Russian languages. A basic Latin
course was also offered this year. A Language Lunch
program was organized in which students were able to
eat lunch in the independent study area while con-
versing in a foreign language among friends and teach-
ers. Language students were offered a course in teaching
elementary children and received credit for it. In the
Spring, the students visited countries in Europe. The
Foreign Language Department strives to have students
gain an understanding of a language and to make it an
enjoyable part of their lives.

“Crackerjack prizes aren’t as good as they used to bhe.”
Krane.

Arlene

First Row: Jeanette Britton, Adrienne Zarda, Eileen Model. Second Row: [ane Hoopingarner, Adriana Tous, Susan Guillet, Anna

Zmachinsky.

32




